
Congratulations 
 
Congratulations to Nikita, 6N who won two gold medals (first 
place in both Singles and Doubles) in the U11 group at the FUN 
Cambridgeshire Badminton Association Tournament  at St Ives on 
21st April.  Nikita only took up the badminton racket in January 
this year which makes this achievement all the more exceptional. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Grace, 8N who has recently 
qualified for two National Competitions; 
Burghley Sports Pony to be held on the 
last day of the main Burghley Horse Trials 
on the 3rd September and The Royal 
International which takes place at 
Hickstead in July.  This is a fantastic 
achievement because only 23 children are 
able to qualify each year in each 
age/height section. 
 
 
 


